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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 25, 1975

Dear Mr. Dembling:

Attached is some additional material on the problem at the
Government Printing Office, which Phil Buchen referred to
you earlier, and which we have spoken about by telephone.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Yonctly Loy

Dudley Chapman
Associate Counsel

Mr. Paul G. Dembling
General Counsel

Government Accounting Office
441 - G Street, N. W.
Washington, D.C. 20548

bcc: Mr, Buchel\/





























































Some items in this folder were not digitized because it contains copyrighted
materials. Please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library for access to
these materials.
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